SEACAP
Meet Held
In Hydaburg

Mike Harper, executive direc-
tor of RurAL CAP, was in at-
tendance and reported on the
meeting of the Southeast Alaska
Community -~ Action, Program’s
Board Meeting held in Hyda-
|burg last mont%). :

Accompanying Mr. Harper on
the trip- was Jackie Dailey, the
new. program development spe-
cialist for RurAL CAP. '

Harper said that the meeting
was a very successful one in
which new board officers were
zlected: Richard Whittaker being
elected as board chairman, Tiny
Triplette “as vice-chairman- and
Dorothy Williams takirig the po-
sition of secretary.

Many agencies were rcprcscnl
ed at the meeting and various
presentations were made. Har-
per spoke on the present status
of the Office of Economic .Op-
portunity funding situation and
its cffect on the RurAL CAP
organization and SEACAP.

Other presentations included:
Mr. Don Monroe reporting on
the Alaska State Museum, Mr.
Walt McPherson from the Uni-
versity of Alaska Extension Ser-
vice, Mr. Ron Flynn with the
Department of Environmental
Conseryation, Don Ploxy/Alaska-
Legal Sétvices, and Jackie Dailey
who spoke on the present sxtua
tion of the 2-C study.

Also in attendance was Mr.
Ray ' Paddock  of - the Tlingit-
Haida Central Council reporting
on  the housing -situation in
Southeast and- Dave Eisenberg
with the Community Enterprise
Development Corporation report-
ing on the assistance that CEDC
had given in Southeast and other
areas, :

All visitors were treated to a
fabulous Indian dinner provided
by the citizens of Hydaburg.



